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Yuwaya Ngarra-li Partnership 
between the Dharriwaa Elders Group and UNSW 

Beyond providing access to meaningful data, an immediate and practical step that 

governments could take is providing Aboriginal Community Controlled Organisations with the 

resources and systems to analyse data, design and communicate their priorities, and to 

meaningfully contribute to and lead policy, program, and service design, decision making and 

delivery. 

We look forward to opportunities to discuss the findings of our policy papers, and to explore 

ways to work together to improve access to data that enables Aboriginal Community Controlled 

Organisations to take the lead on social development and deliver better outcomes in Walgett and 

other communities across NSW. 

Yours sincerely, 

Secretary, Dharriwaa Elders Group 
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